FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
· In January to June 2024, how many individuals claiming to be children (aged under 18) were referred to your children’s services department having previously been assessed to be an adult by the Home Office and placed in adult asylum accommodation or detention?
In Jan to June 2024 there have been 10 referrals concerning individuals placed in adult contingency accommodation. 

· Of those referred, how many were subsequently accepted as, or assessed to be, under 18 by your children’s services department?
1 of these has been assessed to be a child.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
